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Thursday 30 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Bikeability Level 2 Cycling Instruction – Year 5 
 
We are holding Bikeability Level 2 Training with BeSpoke Cycling Instruction at Hughenden Primary School from 
Monday 24 February through to Wednesday 26 February 2020 for all of the children in Year 5. This is a very 
important life skill and we would encourage all children to participate. 
 
We receive part funding for this training from Bucks County Council but ask you to make a voluntary contribution of 
£10.00 to cover the remaining costs. 
 
The children gain hugely from this crucial training and we hope you will support us in allowing them to take part by 
returning your contribution and consent form to school by Thursday 13 February. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher  
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